
May 21, 1996 

 

 

 

Reverend Jarl S.V. Sorenson 

Messitytonkatu 5 A 14 

00180 HELSINKI 

SUOMI Finland 

 

Dear Reverend Sorenson: 

 

Thank you for your letter dated May 13, 1996 to Chairman Tunheim.  He has asked me to respond to 

you. 

 

The Review Board is interested in making the JFK Assassination Records Collection as complete as 

possible for the public throughout the world.  We appreciate your support and continuing interest in 

the work of the Board.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 


